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Josh Paulson - President

This Week’s Program

Mar 9th —Arnold Sorenson Mar 23rd — Sally Olson

Life as a Dutch Boy Joshua Academy, It’s History of Success, Last 10yrs
President Josh rang the 100+ year old bell and brought the meeting to order. He started the
meeting with an Invocation, Pledge to Our Flag, and reciting the Optimist Creed. He welcomed
back new/old member Michael Wall. Michael was president in 2005 — 2006. He filled out an

application which was reviewed and voted on at our Board Meeting on February 17", He has
presented a check to the club for his dues. Welcome back, Michael.

Next Week’s Program

OPTIMIST

2
(< ] Announcements:
4001 « Next Board meeting will be moved to Thursday, March 17" . The time has also moved
O‘{IO' to 12Noon to accommodate several board members.
m o« NOW Meeting on April 13™. We discussed the upcoming meeting. Rich is contacting
m Renney’s for pricing on box lunch and appetizer. Josh will check with The Deli. We will
QR OICAL be meeting in the Fish Bowl Room.
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Sunshine Report — Jeff Olson reported that Doc Bender had fallen while exercising but is OK.
He wanted to stay home today and relax. Ron reported on Gary still having some medical issues
and has missed meetings due to his medical appointments.

R_I-%TAR Half-pot name drawn was Bob Shetler...Oh Bob...you would have won 14 bucks. See ya next
ptimist International meeting .

No Sarge as Rich Hawley was MIA. I think he was home packing for his next vacation. So,
Josh stepped in and took over the duties. He had two Lame Trivial Questions. 1) What year was
the Berlin Wall torn down? After some discussion, the first group gave an incorrect answer.
The year was 1989. 2) What woman was the first to fly across the Atlantic Ocean? Easy Peasy.
Ron, Michael, and Ken got the right answer. Amelia Earhart.
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Josh collected about 14 bucks in conscience money.
T No speaker today....but in March Sally Olson has scheduled two. Thanks Sally.

See ya on March 9™.....
Ron Eberhart, Newsletter Writer...

ESSAY CONTEST

Ed Harrison
Memorial
Golf Scramble

Financial Support for:

YMCA
Camp Carson Meetings: 2nd and 4th Wednesdays, 11:45am
& Old National Bank Building, Downtown; Bob Jones Community Room, Main Floor
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